
Dear Sidra            THANKS FOR DRIVING SAFELY IN BROOM CHURCH CAR PARK 

I informed you that we would review parent driver behaviour in Broom Church car park and am 

delighted to inform you that the Church Officer reported that parent driving was much improved 

and he had no concerns to report.  Thank you for bringing this to the attention of parents and please 

pass our thanks to all parents for driving safely in our car park.  

A matter relating to the difficulties we face daily at present is that some parents after dropping off 

children are not always socially distancing when chatting.  I know how easy it is to forget precautions 

in such strange times and you may wish to remind parents to keep everyone safe by social 

distancing. Hopefully this will not be for too much longer now we have a vaccine. 

Very best wishes to you and the parents for Christmas and the New Year. 

 

David Saldanha 

 

 


